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June 10, 2021 

 

San Diego Redistricting Commission 

City of San Diego 

San Diego, CA 92101 

 

Commissioners: 

 

At its May 12, 2021 meeting, the Kensington Talmadge Planning Group approved the following 

motion on a 13-1 vote: 

 

The KTPG desires that Kensington and Talmadge are kept together in the same 

City Council district and that our communities are kept wholly intact, including 

all the areas currently included in our community plan boundaries. Furthermore, 

we prefer to remain combined with the immediately adjacent areas to the east, 

west, and south of us. 

 

The areas to our east, west and south tend to share our same issues with aging and inadequate 

infrastructure, and have followed many of the same development patterns as our community. As 

you may note from its omission, we believe the areas to our north do not share these same 

concerns and history.  

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

David K. Moty 

Chair, Kensington Talmadge Planning Group 


